NISSAN

NISSAN NORTH AMERICA, INC.

Corporate Office P.O. Box 685001 Franklin, TN 37068-5001 Telephone: 615.725,1000 The 2/1/07

February 2, 2007

Mr. Jeffery L. Quandt, Chief Vehicle Control Division Office of Defects Investigation National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 400 Seventh Street S.W. Washington, D.C. 20590

Re: PE06-050; NVS-213aan

Dear Mr. Quandt:

Enclosed is Nissan's response to the referenced NHTSA Information Request concerning the Agency's investigation of 2005 and 2006 model year Nissan 350Z wheels.

The attached reply responds by first stating each question, then the response. Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Frank D. Slaveter Senior Manager Technical Compliance

Enclosures

42:11 A 6-四1 頭

CORP 251-S